
DECEMBER BOARD REPORT 

 

The curtains have been installed at FC on 11-28. The projector screen and projector have 

been scheduled for 12-7. Jim and I talked and I will install a cat-5 cable to the server for 

the projector this will let us connect to devices where ever we have a IP plug.  

 

The card access system will be up and running by the time we are back from  

Christmas break. I have made up locks for the outside of the gym and will install when 

the card access system is running. 

 

Over Christmas break I will get the stage curtains at the High school sprayed with fire 

retardant. FC gym floor and logo will be done. Prime and paint the upper wood trim on 

paneling at FC. Filters in the district will be replaced.   

 


